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BUDGET WORKSHOP 
November 4, 2020 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the township 
municipal office on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman John 
Schroeder, Vice Chairman J. Pepper Goslin, Member Lori Crossen, Manager Vicki Eldridge and 
no observers.   
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Schroeder at 7:00 P.M followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance and a moment of silence.  
 
Mr. Schroeder explained that each Supervisor received a copy of the written minutes from the 
October 26, 2020 zoning workshop as presented. Mr. Schroeder made a motion, seconded by 
Mr. Goslin to approve the minutes. The motion was carried unanimously. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
• Following a discussion regarding the employee health insurance, the supervisors agreed on a 

new UPMC plan for the employees. 
• Following a discussion regarding the needed repairs on the backhoe, the supervisors agreed 

to have the back hoe repaired at Plasterer Equipment.  The supervisors agreed that in the 
future, when large repairs are needed, they would like to see at least 2 detailed cost 
estimates for such work. 

• At this time, the 2021 budget was reviewed and completed. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
• Following discussion regarding the pay down of principal on our general obligation note, the 

supervisors agreed to wait until we receive our November 2020 earned income tax payment 
to make an additional $50,000 principal reduction on the note. 

• Mr. Schroeder had questions regarding UPMC Insurance and Selective Insurance. 
• Mr. Goslin stated he would like to see more fiscal accountability for road projects from the 

roadmaster.  The township manager shared that the roadmaster does project costs on each 
project prior to completion. 

• Mr. Schroeder had a question regarding uniforms for the road crew. 
 
At approximately 7:35 p.m., Mr. Schroeder made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin to enter into 
an executive session to discuss a personnel matter.  The motion was carried unanimously. 
 
At approximately 7:45 p.m., Mr. Schroeder made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin to exit the 
executive session.  The motion was carried unanimously. 
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 ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mr. Schroeder made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin, to adjourn 

the meeting at 7:48 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
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